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NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING 

Cottonwood Water Supply Corporation will hold its Annual Membership Meeting 
on Friday, February 21, 2025, at 6:00 P.M. at the SPJST Lodge No. 6, Cottonwood 
Hall, 700 South Czech Hall Road, West, Texas.   

In compliance with the Texas Water Code (Sections 67.007 and 67.0051 – 67.0055) 
which was adopted by the Cottonwood Water Supply Corporation Board of 
Directors on November 17, 2020, you are further notified of the opportunity to 
submit an application to serve as a Director.  Two (2) Director positions are 
available. Member incumbents, John Beseda and Freddie Kaluza, whose terms 
are expiring, have opted to stand for re-election.   

Members are required to submit an application to indicate their willingness to 
serve as a Director.  You as a member may also nominate any qualified (see 
application for qualifications) CWSC member to serve on the Board of Directors.   

To obtain an application package, you may: 

~Visit our website www.cottonwoodwsc.com to print an application form 

~Email cottonwoodwsc@gmail.com to receive by email or mail 

~Call or text 254-227-4866 to have one mailed to your address 

The Credentials Committee will accept applications until 5:00 P.M., Friday, 
January 10, 2025 by email at cottonwoodwsc@gmail.com or by mail, Cottonwood 
WSC, P.O. Box 569, West, TX 76691.  

You may also request that items be placed on the agenda of the Annual Meeting 
by contacting us at cottonwoodwsc@gmail.com or by phone 254-227-4866 (voice 
or text) by January 10, 2025.    

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Announcing . . . . Cottonwood Water Supply Corporation has a Website 

Please visit us on-line at www.cottonwoodwsc.com today! 

We now offer Bill Payment on-line 

You can subscribe to have News, Notices, and Alerts  
delivered via email or text 

 


